CITY OF VAUGHAN
REPORT NO. 2 OF THE

TASK FORCE ON THE CITY’S ROLE IN
FESTIVALS AND COMMUNITY EVENTS

For consideration by the Committee of the Whole
of the City of Vaughan
on December 6, 2011

The Task Force on the City's Role in Festivals and Community Events met at 7:00 p.m. on November 21, 2011.

Present: Regicnal Councillor Deb Schulte, Chair
Sandi Folkes
Jamie Maynard (Wocdbridge Fair)
Dale McClease (Maplefest)
Sylvia McClease (Pancake Festival)
Jacky Odish
Nancy Payne
Councillor Alan Shefman
Robert Stitt (Thornhill Festival)

Also Present: Tim Arnott
Fabrizio Burroni, representing Renata Pancini
Brian McCran
Mari Vosburg
Mary Reali, Director of Recreation and Culture
Terry Cosentino, Manager Client Services
Rick Girard, Managing Supervisor, Enforcement Services
Jeff Johnston, Manager of Road Maintenance Services

The following item was dealt with:

1 REVIEW, CATEGORIZE AND PRIORITIZE THE KEY ISSUES IDENTIFIED AT
THE OCTOBER 24, 2011 MEETING

The Task Force on the City’s Role in Festivals and Community Events recommends to Council:

1) That Members of the Task Force meet with their respective festival groups and report back to the next
Task Force meeting on their current procedures and processes, including check lists, contact
information, list of deadlines and other relevant information, for further discussion; and

2) That staff investigate with the Region whether they are still running a coordinated schedule of festivals
and events.

The meeting adjourned at 9:06 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Regional Councillor Deb Schulte, Chair

Report prepared by: Gloria Hardychuk, Assistant City Clerk



